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Dear Parents of KG 1 and KG 2, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform that we 

received information from SEHA that the comprehensive school health 

screening is free of charge for KG 1 and KG 2 only (age of the child less 

than 6 years on the day of screening). We will provide a new form for 

the said screening, and you can opt to avail it. If you have already made 

a payment for the said services, rest assured that the full amount will 

be refunded to you promptly. 

For further details, please contact the school nurse. 

Best regards, 

School Nurse 

TPGS 
 


